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Gautho, Julia

From: Stephanie Tetter <stephanie.tetter@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 1:06 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Question about trail planning

Measure L was voted in to insure the rail/bike trail would ONLY BE BUILT IN THE RAIL CORRIDOR. Puƫng it on Park 
Avenue would violate Capitola Municipal Code. Why are you considering going against both the law and the will of the 
people? 
 
This is outrageous, and offensive.  
 
Also, there is an error message that comes up when users try to post quesƟons by using the QR code on the postcard. 
Not a good look!  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Please excuse any typos! 


